
Mr. and Mrs. Pincus, 
 
Thank you for your inquiry.  We will be happy to add you to the mailing list.   
 
I am also in receipt of your voicemail, Mr. Pincus.  We are still in the process of attaching the many 
comment letters received for the Madrona School project.  I have confirmed receipt of your comment 
letter and would like to assure you we are diligently working to correctly record all comments 
received.  If you do not see your letter posted by the end of the week, please let me know and I will be 
happy to research the matter further. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Jane Rasely 
Administrative Specialist 

www.bainbridgewa.gov 

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 

206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104 

 
From: Allison Pincus [mailto:pincusfamily@outlook.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2016 3:55 PM 
To: Jane Rasely <jrasely@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Addto mailing list 

 

Hi Jane, 
 
Can  you add us the mailing list, at this email address, for any communications regarding the 
Madrona School Project. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Candice and Larry Pincus 
 

http://www.bainbridgewa.gov/
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